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To ensure that learning continues for our students in the event of any school closures, our teachers have prepared a package of essential home learning experiences for all students. While we are sending these packages home now, the expectation is that students would complete this assigned work only when and if a school is closed for a period of time up to 72 hours.  Please ask your child for their kit and ensure that it is kept in a safe place for what we hope is an unlikely event. Please keep any work your child completes at home and send it back when they return so their teacher can evaluate it.
In the event of prolonged closures, a separate plan for the continuity of learning will be developed and shared at that time.

